
Division C Report  Jan - 2024 

 

All clubs showing >/+=12. State farm OAKS added a new member and Thursday noon talkers at 13 clubs  

Speech Contest , combined Area speech contest March 8th 9:30am,location TBD still.  

Area 30 

ADM City Center: No new news Need two more individuals to complete a LV1 and LV2 to get distinguished! To date have 
added 13 members.  

ADM Toastmasters: I am planning on stepping into the President role for the remainder of the year to help the club. 
Boosting attendance at the meetings, need to see club officer to help motivation.  

 

Area 31 

Had a full Area 31 meeting online on Monday.  

We discussed Employee Health Services Well Being events happening EACH month this year. This will give TM a chance 
to recruit new members. There are 7 events in Jan spread out between Phoenix, Atlanta, Dallas, & Bloomington. Area 31 
is participating in each.  

State farm OAKS – nothing new to report  
SF Speakeasy Club –  nothing new to report 
SF Windjammers – nothing new to report  
Pioneer Club –We had a “Guest Day” meeting today and had 106 guests … 😊 I’m pretty sure that is a record 
guest day for our club! 

SF talk of the south: nothing new to report, just need one more goal to get distinguished  
 

Area 32 

Sunrise speakers have completed 3 educational goals.  They have met 2 DCP goals with another 3 in progress.    

Delightful Greeters have completed 2 educational goals.  They have met 1 DCP goal with 3 more in progress.   

Four Seasons have completed 1 educational goals.  They have met 3 DCP goals with another in a progress.    

Thursday Noon talkers has completed 5 educational goals.  They have met 2 DCP goals with another 3 in 
progress.    

Area director visited Delightful Greeters to present the awards from the hall of fame to the members.   

Four Seasons Hosted a meeting where the Pentagraph was in attendance to gather information about 
Toastmasters and our history here in Bloomington Normal.  They interviewed several members and there was 
a great article that was actually on the front page of the Pantagraph.    

The clubs are all working on their club contests.   

 


